
  

 

Our office renovations are now complete! 
  

Please stop by our Open House on Friday, 11/18 to see the 
changes and help out our Food Drive.  

 

 

 

 

   
We are having a CANNED FOOD drive during 
November to support Circle of Concern in Valley 
Park. 
 
Please consider bringing in a canned good when 
you come to our Open House.  
  
We are open from 8:00 - 4:00 and would love to 
see YOU!  

 

 

 

 
  
  

Bene'-Kelly Insurance Agency 
11880 Gravois Road 
St. Louis, MO 63127 
314-849-2888 | info@bene-kelly.com 
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